Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Worl, Robert@Energy
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 11:17 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Cc: Scott, Diane@Energy; Heiser, John@Energy
Subject: Please docket and send to webworks for posting as a public comment for HECA 08-AFC-8A
Categories: Ready to Docket
California Energy Commission
DOCKETED
----- Original Message----- 08-AFC-8A
From: Chris Romanini [mailto:roman93311@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 4:45 PM TN # 68871
To: Worl, Robert@Energy
Cc: Jennings, Jennifer@Energy DEC 13 2012

Subject: HECA

Robert, A point was made in the Bakertsfield Californian paper Dec 10th on page 14
concerning prime farm mitigation. HECA said their 400 plus acre project is using an
insignificant amount of farm land and thus they do not plan to mitigate developing it.
Taking prime farmland out of production IS significant and the CEC should object to HECA's
position and require them to act accordingly.

Per this article, "Projects developed on Kern County's vast

agricultural lands are required to mitigate the use of that land by conserving an equal
amount of farmland for every acre developed.”

SunEdison's solar project 1in Kern has ensured that for every acre of farmland developed for
solar, 1 acre of prime farmland will be preserved by Rosedale-Rio Bravo Water Storage
District.

Please pass this to the appropriate CEC people and require HECA to do the right thing.

Thank you
Chris Romanini



